
 
 The Department of Biochemistry held the special lecture by Professors from
Koreal University 

Dec 19, 2011       
 
The Department of Biochemistry cordially welcomed Prof. Art Cho, Prof. Han Coe áÅÐ Dr. Li  from the
Department of Biotechnology and Bioinformatics, Korea University, Korea to give a special lecture
entitled “Recent Advances in Computer-Aided Drug Discovery Technology” on December 19, 2011 for MUPY
and Chulalongkorn university students.  Assist. Prof. Wichet Leelamanit gave souveniors as the token
of appreciation to all lecturers. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/828


